
Rock slide closes Hwy. 50 at
Cave Rock
A rock slide at Cave Rock has closed the west bound lanes of
Highway 50.

A vehicle came across the slide at 10:41pm Feb. 7, according
to the Nevada Highway Patrol. No one was injured.

Crews are on the scene. It is not known when the road will
reopen.

Eastbound lanes are not affected.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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